
 

CAMPUS CRIME ALERT 
Alamo Colleges Police Department 

In order to keep the college community informed:  

On May 14th, 2018 at approximately 4:38 pm, a female student reported that while a 

passenger in an elevator in the Norris Technical Building at St. Philips College the below 

described suspect who was also a passenger in the elevator indecently exposed himself to 

her. The female student was not injured nor were any weapons displayed. The suspect fled 

the area. Alamo Colleges Police continue to investigate this incident. 

The Suspect is described as a black male, 6’3” tall, wearing a black Nike ball cap with white 

lettering on it, white shirt, dark colored jeans and wearing small round sunglasses.   

 

CRIME PREVENTION TIPS: 

 Be aware of your surroundings. 

 Immediately report any suspicious persons to the Alamo Colleges Police. 

 Use the “buddy” system when walking. 

 Request an Alamo Colleges Police safety escort at 485-0099. 
 

Anyone who has any information is asked to contact the Alamo Colleges Police Department at 
(210) 485-0099 and request to speak with the assigned investigator to this case.  

 

 

ALAMO COLLEGES POLICE CASE # 055979 

210-485-0099 NON EMERGENCY 

210-485-0911 EMERGENCY  

For additional information or updates, please log onto 

http://www.alamo.edu/district/police/campus-crime-alerts/ 

 

Date / Time Posted: 05-15-18 @ 1340 Hrs. 
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